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Golter de Noél - Christmas Party

Here is the invitation to the Christmas Party that has been sent to the parents of the primary
schoolchildren at the French-speaking Chaplaincy in London:

Dear Parents,

Like last year, the Chaplaincy Team is pleased to invite all the primary schoolchildren to a Christmas
Party on Wednesday 7 December 2016 from 3.30pm to 5.00pm.

This year we are linking the party with a charitable work in order to invest it with the true spirit of
Christmas. Accordingly, the funds raised through sales of tickets and cakes will go to help
disadvantaged youngsters in the Marist centre of Carmen Street in Brescia, Italy, by providing
training and educational support.

You can buy your tickets directly form the Chaplaincy.

At the end of the party, there will be a special cake sale. Please be sure to bring your delicious
"home baked" cakes and to tell others about it!

We hope that lots of of the children will be able to come to this joyful and festive event!
Best wishes

The Chaplaincy Team


http://european-marist-education.over-blog.com/

